
English 
This year, throughout school, we are  
continuing to develop our Jane Considine 
whole school reading and writing approach. 
In reading, children will access a variety of 
extracts and use reading skills, focused on 
a specific ’lens’ to ‘dig deeper’ into texts 
and answer questions. Children will also  
access traditional longer comprehensions 
to help to develop the comprehension skills 
necessary. In writing, this term, our topic 
of ‘Significant Journeys’ will offer the 
stimulus and the children will access  
various genres starting with narrative 
writing. 
SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) 
and will take place weekly. 

 

   Science 
    In Science this term, our topic is Light and Shad-

ows. We will be investigating and  experimenting 
on how the position of the light source, shining on 
an object, can object can change the shadow’s 
size and shape. 

     We will be investigating whether all 
     objects cast shadows and explaining our findings    

scientifically. 

History/ Geography 
In History and Geography this term, our topic is     
Significant Journeys where we will be discussing what 
a journey means to us and learning about explorers 
such as Ernest Shackleton and his journey to         
Antarctica.  
 
 
In Geography, we will be locating the UK on a map of 
the world and learning about where its rivers, land-
marks, cities and counties are positioned. We will be 
researching our own county, Shropshire, and finding 
out about its geographical features.  

DT/ART 
Forest Schools will continue and run 
throughout the year in our fantastic forest 
school area in school. Dates for our forest 
school sessions will be announced before 
hand.   
In Art this term, we will be exploring line, 
tone, texture, form and colour. We will be 
using Antarctica as our inspiration for  
creating a story-board. 
MUSIC  
In music, Class 3 will be learning about 
rhythm and dynamics. Children will be 
shown how to read and compose music using 
accurate formations of semi quavers,  
quavers, crotchets, minims and semibreves. 

PSHE 
In Class worship we are  
continuing to learn about our 
school values. In PSHE lessons, 
we are currently looking at 
managing our emotions and   
after half term we will be   
talking about managing risks. 
 
Languages 
This term we will be learning 
Spanish. We will be taught 
about the different  
countries that Spanish is  
spoken. We will be learning 
basic sounds, basic greetings,  
numbers 1-20, colours, shapes 
and how to introduce ourselves.   

Numeracy 
This term we will be focusing on the following  
Numeracy areas: Place Value, Fractions and the four 
operations. Each week we will be doing an arithmetic 
lesson where many aspects of maths will be revisited 
on a weekly basis.  
 
Lessons will as always aim to improve mathematical  
fluency as well as developing reasoning and problem 
solving skills. Children will also be encouraged to        
explain how they have calculated answers to problems 
and to verbalise this clearly.  

Religious Education 
Alongside our collective worship in school 
and visits to church,  Class 3 will be learning 
about what it means for God to be holy and 
loving, and then we will be learning about 
what it means to live as a Hindu today. 

ICT 
In ICT this term, we will be cov-
ering and learning about E-safety. 
After half term, Class 3 will be 
doing coding and computer  
science. 

Class 3  


